
 

 

 

INSURANCE BULLETIN 15-01 

Archival of inoperative and obsolete bulletins 

Issued: January 12, 2015 

 

To:  All insurance companies, producers and all other interested parties  

From:  John M. Huff, Director    

Re:  Archival of Inoperative and Obsolete Departmental Bulletins  

To advance its efforts of implementing administrative and regulatory efficiencies, the Department has 
conducted a complete review of bulletins.   

As a result of this review, the Department has determined a number of bulletins are inoperative and 
obsolete.  Those bulletins are hereby rescinded and withdrawn.  A list of these bulletins is attached hereto 
as Exhibit A.   

In its continuing commitment to transparency, all bulletins that have been rescinded and withdrawn will 
remain available on a separate page on the Department’s website for historical and archival 
purposes.   Both current and archived bulletins can be accessed on the “Insurance Bulletins” webpage at 
http://insurance.mo.gov/laws/bulletin/.    

  



 

 

 

Bulletin 15-01 Exhibit A 

Archival List of Inoperative and Obsolete Bulletins: 

93-07 
93-09 
93-10 
93-13 
94-01 
94-04 
94-05 
95-02 
96-02 
96-03 
96-06 
96-09 
97-01 
97-03 
97-04 
97-06 
98-02 
98-03 
98-04 
99-02 
00-01 
00-03 
01-01 
02-01 
02-02 
02-04 
02-06 
02-07 
03-01 

03-03 
04-01 
04-02 
05-04 
05-05 
05-06 
05-07 
06-01 
06-03 
06-04 
06-05 
06-06 
07-02 
07-03 
07-04 
07-05 
07-06 
07-07 
07-08 
07-09 
07-10 
08-01 
08-02 
08-03 
08-04 
08-06 
08-07 
08-08 
08-09 

08-10 
08-11 
08-12 
08-13 
08-14 
08-15 
09-01 
09-02 
09-03 
10-01 
10-02 
10-03 
10-04 
10-05 
10-06 
10-07 
11-02 
11-03 
11-04 
11-05 
11-06 
11-07 
12-02 
12-03 
12-04 
13-01 
13-07 
13-08 

 

 

  


